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Measure Description: 
Restricts siting of medical marijuana facilities near preschools, establishes packaging requirements for 
tetrahydrocannabinol-infused products.  
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Oregon Health Authority (OHA), Judicial Department, Department of Justice 
 
Local Government Mandate: 
This bill does not affect local governments' service levels or shared revenues sufficient to trigger Section 
15, Article XI of the Oregon Constitution. 
 
Analysis: 
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the Senate Committee 
on Judiciary to the Senate Committee on Rules.   
 
Senate Bill 1556 with the Minority Report 8 amendment modifies the Oregon Medical Marijuana Act to: 

 Specify that a medical marijuana facility must not be located within 1,000 feet from a public or 
private preschool. 

 Prohibit a medical marijuana facility from transferring any tetrahydrocannabinol-infused product 
that is meant to be swallowed or inhaled unless the product meets certain specifications.    

 
This bill is anticipated to have a fiscal impact on the Oregon Health Authority (OHA), the Oregon Judicial 
Department, and the Department of Justice. 
 
A more complete fiscal analysis on the bill will be prepared as the measure is considered in the Senate 
Committee on Rules. 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


